
 

Water of Leith 

Flood Prevention Scheme 
Phase 2 

 

Public Information Day 
 

We will be holding a Public Information Day 
to update members of the public on our 
proposals for Phase 2 of the Water of Leith 
Flood Prevention Scheme and provide an 
outline of the timing of construction, details 
are as follows: 

 

Date:  19 August 2014 

 

Time:  3.00pm – 8.00pm 

 

Location:  Roseburn Primary School 

   64 Roseburn Street 

Edinburgh 

EH12 5PL 

 

Members of the Council project team will 
be in attendance at the open day to explain 
Phase 2 of the scheme and answer any 
queries that you may have. 

 

Thanks and we look forward to seeing you. 

 

 
You can get this document on tape, in Braille, large print and various computer formats if 

you ask us. Please contact Interpretation and Translation Service (ITS) on 0131 242 8181 and 
quote reference number 15-0626. ITS can also give information on community language 

translations. 

 


